
BUCKLEY SPACE FORCE INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

Dear HMC Residents,  
 
The Tenant Satisfaction Survey has just been 
launched and hopefully by now you have 
received your email with a link to the survey. 
This survey is very important and the 
questions are crafted to help us understand 
areas of opportunity to improve your living 

experience while also gaining feedback on the areas 
you are enjoying so we can invest more focus on those. 
 
Our commitment to 5-Star Service is rooted in our belief 
that our residents deserve our very best. You are our 
priority, and our purpose. I respectfully request you to 
complete your survey, it will take less than five minutes. 
Your feedback is valued.  
 
On November 11th we will honor our many veteran 
residents who unselfishly answered the call and served 
our great nation in the name of duty, honor, and 
country. We could not be more grateful or proud of their 
sacrifices. I also want to wish you and your family a 
Thanksgiving filled with gratitude and peace. As always, 
thank you for allowing us to serve you.  

  
 

 
 
 

Brian Stann  
CEO, Hunt Military Communities  
 
 
 

CELEBRATING THE HOLIDAY SEASON & 
REQUESTING YOUR FEEDBACK! 

Our President’s Message 

Nov 
2021 

Office Contact Information 

17300 E Keystone Blvd | Aurora, CO | 80017 

Phone: 303.340.2066 • buckleyleasing@huntcompanies.com   

Facebook: Air Force Academy Family Housing 

A message from the Community Director  
Greetings! I hope this month’s newsletter finds you and your family doing well as we 
head full force into the holiday season! We were so happy to host the Annual Dog 
Swim last month—thank you to the families and furry friends who came out for a 
swim. Such a fun event that I love hosting each year—until next year!  

 

 

We are excited to announce that we will be hosting a week long Resident Gratitude 
Week! We would like to show our appreciation for being our resident the week 
of Nov 8th by hosting events that we hope you will enjoy—see the following page for 
more details. We will also be hosting a few resident events outside of the Gratitude 
Week that we hope you will participate in and have some fun with us. It’s the best 
time of the year and we want to bring joy and appreciation to all of our families this 
holiday season. We hope you enjoy!  

Our team wishes all of our families a very Happy Thanksgiving. We hope you have a 
safe and happy holiday season.  

Thank you!  

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 



 

www.buckleyfamilyhousing.com 

 Community reminders  

 Slow down!!! Please be advised that the 
speed limit throughout the housing 
community is 15mph. In order to ensure 
everyone’s safety its all our duty to 
maintain the speed limit. Watch out for 
the kiddos now that school is back!  

 Holiday decorations! A friendly reminder that 
holiday decorations are allowed two weeks prior to 
the holiday and must be removed within two weeks 
following the holiday.  

 Resident Satisfaction Survey (CEL)! We want your 
feedback! Be sure to be on the look out for the 
annual survey starting 10/29 - 12/13 via email from 
AirForceHousingSurvey@celassociates.com. The Air 
Force will be choosing random winners throughout 
the CEL for a chance to win a gift card!  

 

 

 

Insights & Events  
Resident Gratitude Week!! 

November is the month of giving thanks, so we are taking 
this time to show you our gratitude for being our residents! 
Each day the week of the 8th we will be hosting an event.  

Monday—Breakfast on the go  

Tuesday—Goodie bag day 

Wednesday—Cookie decorating with the kids  

Thursday—Ice cream & cake social  

Friday—Dinner on the go  

Look for more details on these days in your email!!  

Events/Contests 
 Scavenger Hunt! Ready for a hunt? We will be hosting 

a scavenger hunt starting Nov 1st. We will email 
residents on the 1st the list of items to 
find! Residents will have until the 12th to 
submit their findings to our office. All 
submissions will be entered for a chance 
to win a turkey for Thanksgiving that will 
be delivered on the 22nd. Happy 
Scavenging!  

 Cookie Wed! We will continue to have Cookie Wed 
each week (weather permitting). We will be giving out 
an after school treat from 3:30-4pm. 

 Pop over for some popcorn! We will be 
popping fresh popcorn every day here in 
the office. Come by for a snack and say 
hello! **masks are required while in the 
building  

**Look for these details and more on our social media and your 
email! We will be sending more details and flyers regarding these 
events! If you do not receive our emails please contact us!!**  Maintenance Corner: 

Garbage Disposal Do’s/Don’ts 
With Thanksgiving right around the corner we would like 

to remind residents what you can and cannot place in 
your disposal.  

DO   DON’T 

 Cold water    Bones, fruit pits 

Small bits of food  Grease, oil, greasy food 

Breads     Pasta or rice 

Cooked veggies & meat   Stringy veggies (celery)  

Egg shells    Veggie/fruit peels 

Ice cubes/rock salt   Other items to avoid-stems, 
    shrimp shells, onion skins 

http://www.airforceacademyhousing.com

